
We are looking forward to 

opening day, Saturday,  

May 4. 

New Board Member 

We welcome Annie Simpson 

as our new Lifeguard 

Supervisor! We are also 

delighted to have Walter 

Garcia as our board 

President. Walter takes the 

reins from Jessica Baiocchi  

who has graciously agreed 

to serve as Membership 

Chair. Jerry Lesser will now 

serve as our Maintenance 

Chair. 

Membership Cards Return 

Membership cards, available 

for pick up on your first 

visit, will help gatekeepers 

recognize you as a member. 

No card? No problem. 

Just please identify yourself 

to the gatekeeper. 

Dues Increasing 

We have increased annual 

dues by $35, and merged 

the gatekeeper fee into the 

annual dues since it no 

longer makes sense to keep 

these separate.  The 2024 

annual dues are $815. 

We’re Hiring! 

Would anyone you know 

like to be a Lifeguard (ages 

15+) or Swim Lesson 

Instructor this season? The 

employment page on our 

website has details.  

Questions? Email to  

fhswimming@gmail.com

  

Too Cool for the Pool?  
 

Early in the season, it’s good to remember that the pool closes 

in weather under 65°F. You can avoid showing up at the pool 

only to find it closed by checking our Facebook page 

(link in upper right of our website) before heading over. 

Forest Hills Swim Club 
   

 
 

 Swim Lessons  

We’ll be offering swim 

lessons beginning in 

May. See our website for 

all the details. 

Received Emails? 

We occasionally send 

updates on the pool by 

email.  If you have an 

updated email address, 

let us know at 

fhswimming@gmail.com. 

You might need to set 

your spam filter to be 

friendly to messages from 

us. 

Spring Hours 

Mon-Thu 4:30-8pm 

Fri 4:30-9pm 

Sat 11am-9pm 

Sun 11am-7pm 

Check out our website: foresthillsswimclub.weebly.com 

February 2024 

Pool Opens 

May 4 


